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Malcolm J. Thompson, PhD, is the Executive Director of the NextFlex – America’s Flexible Hybrid 
Manufacturing Institute.  FlexTech was given a $75m award which was announced by the US Secretary 
of Defense Ashton Carter on August 28th 2015 at a ceremony in the largest wind tunnel in the world at 
NASA Ames. 
 


